
Dear sir/madam: 
  
I am writtin to express my opinion on the Migration amendment (Visa Capping) bill 
2010. 
I am a student in Australia but I think the bill is not acceptable. Those persons who have 
waited a long time have already settled down in Australia, and they have made a lot of 
contribution to Australia and will continue to make in the future. Capping will make them 
miserable, leading to loss of workfore for Australia, and even harm the credibility of 
Autralian government. Australian government is maintaining a healthy impression 
internationally, so I don't think such a bill is a good way to show Autralian government 
as responsilble goverment. 
Thanks very much! 
  
Best regards 
Dennis 
 


